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Grade 7/8 girls basketball meeting today at Nut Break in Ms. Hockridge's room, 
169. Please make sure you are there as it is a very important meeting regarding our 
last game that will be taking place in the first week back from Spring Break.  
 
Lost and Found – the table is full! Claim your items off the table outside the DMA 
room.  There are lots of hoodies and jackets that belong to someone in this school! 
 
Congratulations to the Raven’s Entrepreneurs who raised $581.80 for the SPCA.  
Congratulations to the Ravens and thank you to everyone who supported the sales. 
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